- Jim Nofsinger, Zoning Administrator
%@e Qf Center 52[7:9 740-625-6075 ext. 1007

zoning/@centerburgoh.org

April 3, 2024
RE: Notice of Public Hearing

Resident,

The Village of Centerburg Board of Zoning Appeals hereby gives notice of a public hearing to
be held on April 229, 2024 at 7:00PM in the Village Town Hall at 49 %: East Main Street. The
board will hear the application for variance of zoning code for the property located at 78 West
Main Street regarding a fence along Preston Street.

If you have any questions, feel free to call. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Jim Nofsinger
Zoning Administrg\tor
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